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ISSUE: CRIME 

Senator José M. Serrano today attended the 25th Precinct 3 PM Roll Call, where he had the

opportunity to meet and address the NYPD officers serving the community of East Harlem.

“I was very grateful for the opportunity to be present during the roll call and to show my

support for the Officers of the 25th Precinct, who day in and day out put their safety on the

line for the benefit of our neighborhood. I look forward to continuing to work with the

Police Department and other local organizations on devising solutions to eliminate the

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/crime


violence that has been plaguing our community during recent months.”


